
Assessing Report for May 2014 

 

 
 

Prepared and served evidence for two tribunal cases that will be heard on 

June 20 at the City Building in Clare.  One is a 2014 valuation appeal and 

the other is a 2013 valuation appeal that had been postponed at the request of 

the petitioner.   

 

Attended meeting with Assessment and Certification Staff regarding recent 

changes in procedures and the general direction of assessing in the State.  I 

will be attending a continued education class on June 18th in Grand Rapids. 

 

Sales are starting to trend up within the township with residential sales 

showing a small increase in value.  So far there have been over 50 sales this 

year. 

 

The July Board of Review will meet on Tuesday July 22 to correct clerical 

errors and mutual mistakes of fact. 

 

 

 


